
 
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Wednesday, 2 August 2017 4:35 PM 
To: 'Kimberly Pearsall' 
Cc: Ben Rogers 
Subject: RE: AM2014/196 & AM2014/197 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - casual and part-time 
employment 
 
Dear Ms Pearsall, 
 
Re: AM2014/196 & AM2014/197 - 4 yearly review of modern awards – part-time and casual 
employment  
 
The Commission grants the NFF an extension until 5.00pm Monday 7 August 2017.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Kimberly Pearsall [mailto:KPearsall@nff.org.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 2 August 2017 4:01 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Ben Rogers 
Subject: RE: AM2014/196 & AM2014/197 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - casual and part-time 
employment 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
Thank you for your response. The NFF seeks an extension for the filing of written submissions due 
today in relation to the common claims in the above matter. We seek this extension for COB 
Monday 7 August.   
 
We were under the assumption that the Ai Group extension applied to all parties. Further, due to 
the NFF’s involvement in the Horticulture Award hearings over the next two days, we do not have 
capacity to comply with the Directions to file today. 
 
Regards, 
Kimberly 
 
 
Kimberly Pearsall|Senior Advisor – Policy and Legal | National Farmers' Federation  

mailto:helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:KPearsall@nff.org.au


T 02 6269 5666 |Locked Bag 9 Kingston ACT 2604  |kpearsall@nff.org.au | www.nff.org.au | 
@NationalFarmers 

 
 

The information in this email and any attachments is strictly for the intended addressee(s) for purposes agreed and 
approved by the National Farmers’ Federation. It may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you have 
received this email and you are not the an intended addressee, any confidentiality and privilege are not waived and you are 
not permitted to read, distribute or otherwise use the information it contains. Unless otherwise specified, media releases 
and other information intended for the public domain may be circulated and reproduced without further permission. This 
email does not constitute formal advice or consent, commitment or agreement by the sender or the National Farmers’ 
Federation unless specifically approved and indicated. If you have received this communication in error or wish to be 
removed from a distribution list, please contact the National Farmers' Federation on +61 2 6269 5666. 
 
 

mailto:kpearsall@nff.org.au
http://www.nff.org.au/
http://twitter.com/nationalfarmers
http://www.farmers.org.au/

	From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  Sent: Wednesday, 2 August 2017 4:35 PM To: 'Kimberly Pearsall' Cc: Ben Rogers Subject: RE: AM2014/196 & AM2014/197 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - casual and part-time employment
	From: Kimberly Pearsall [mailto:KPearsall@nff.org.au]  Sent: Wednesday, 2 August 2017 4:01 PM To: Chambers - Hatcher VP Cc: Ben Rogers Subject: RE: AM2014/196 & AM2014/197 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - casual and part-time employment

